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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 7:00 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 - 6:59pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: wanda 
Last Name: patterson 
Email: pattersonr@sbcglobal.net 
Today's Date: December 2, 2015 
Comments: 
Comment Letter: Urban Water Conservation Workshop It is critically important that the current 
drought regulations be amended to recognize the many past efforts that Southern California has 
made to provide itself with new drought sustainable sources of water.  We taxpayers have spent 
millions and millions of dollars making improvements in our water infrastructure only to be penalized 
right along with those areas that have done little to conserve this valuable resource. Our past projects 
and our most current one (Carlsbad- desalination plant) need to be counted. We have sufficient water 
here in San Diego county and should NOT be forced to suffer these drastic cutbacks. We are now 
faced with ENORMOUS water rate increases thru no fault of our own. 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

12-1-15


